
              NOTICE OF SUSPENSION WITH CONDITIONS* 
 
                        Case No. 93-94-JC 
 
     Allen M. Meyers, P-17672, Troy, Michigan, by the Attorney 
Discipline Board affirming and modifying Tri-County Hearing Panel 
#59's Order of Suspension With Conditions. 
 
     1)   Suspension - ninety (90) days; 
 
     2)   Effective October 7, 1994. 
 
     On December 14, 1992, respondent pled no contest in Oakland 
County Circuit Court to three counts of Criminal Sexual Conduct, 
Fourth Degree, in violation of MCL 750.520(E)(1)(A), a high 
misdemeanor.  Upon the filing of the Judgment of Conviction, the 
Attorney Discipline Board ordered respondent to show cause why a 
final order of discipline should not be entered.  Following show 
cause proceedings held in accordance with MCR 9.120(B)(3), the 
panel ordered that respondent be suspended from the practice of 
law for ninety days with conditions.  The panel also ordered that 
if respondent failed to comply with the conditions in the order 
of suspension, the suspension should be increased to 180 days.  
Costs were assessed in the amount of $691.40. 
 
     The Grievance Administrator filed a petition for review.  In 
an order and opinion issued June 7, 1995 (corrected June 16, 
1995), the Attorney Discipline Board affirmed the ninety-day 
suspension and modified the conditions imposed by the panel. 
 
     The Grievance Administrator filed an application for leave 
to appeal, which was denied by the Michigan Supreme Court in an 
order issued May 21, 1996. 
 
     *See Notice of Suspension With Conditions (Pending Appeal) 
dated October 7, 1994.  Respondent was automatically reinstated 
pursuant to MCR 9.123(A) effective January 9, 1995.  See Notice 
of Automatic Reinstatement dated January 13, 1995. 


